
 

 

 

11
th

 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

I write to inform you of a temporary change of teacher in Green class. 

 

Mr Hanmer will be on paternity leave from Monday 17
th

 October until Friday 4
th

 November, 

returning to Green class on Monday 7
th

 November. 

 

In his absence, Green class will be covered by visiting teacher Miss Morris. 

   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 


